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SUMMER SPECTACULAR: A DAY OF COMMUNITY FUN

Oshawa, ON - Get ready for a fun day of laughter, games, and cherished
memories at the Durham Deaf Services (DDS) Family Fun Fair, taking place
on Saturday, August 26, 2023, from 10 a.m. until 5 p.m., at 900 King Street
East, Oshawa ON.
DDS is partnering with the Durham Deaf Club and Oshawa Deaf Senior
Citizens Club to bring the community a fun family event featuring fun
outdoor activities, carnival games, creative crafts, door prizes and more. A
car wash fundraiser will run throughout the event, along with a BBQ lunch
from 11 a.m. until 2 p.m.
Admission is $2 per person, car washes are $10 and BBQ prices will be listed
on our event page. Please RVSP on the event page on our site or our
Facebook event, although it is not mandatory. Site link:
www.durhamdeaf.org/event/familyfunfair/
About Durham Deaf Services
Durham Deaf Services has been serving the community for more than 40
years. DDS aims to promote independence and autonomy for all in the Deaf,
deafened, and hard-of-hearing community by eliminating barriers to
participation and preserving Deaf culture, language, and heritage.

For more information, media inquiries, or interview requests,

please contact Aly Beach, Marketing & Communications Chair, at
alymbeach@gmail.com.
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